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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

July 2, 2015 – Bang-accounts Moved to Protected OU 

 

July 1, 2015 was the announced date that all bang-accounts would be moved to a container 

outside an OU manager’s control.  That action has been performed. 

 

Background on this action: 

 

In May 2014 ITS announced the start of a year-long phase-out of bang-accounts in Active 

Directory.  See: 

 

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/windows/admin/Announce.2014.05.29.pdf  

 

Since that time ITS has issued several reminders via email to the major support lists, email 

targeted directly to the areas using bang-accounts, and announcements in the WinAdmin and 

CCSG meetings.  At the April 28, 2015 CCSG meeting a schedule was announced for the 

final end-of-life process. See: 

 

http://www.tech.its.iastate.edu/windows/admin/Announce.2015.04.28.pdf  
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